
Jeremy Kleiman Comments on the Recent Developments with the Wire Act in
ROI-NJ Article

July 27, 2021

In a recent article by ROI-NJ, Jeremy Kleiman comments on the most recent developments with 
the Wire Act and its impact on the New Jersey gaming industry. 

To read the article, click here.
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https://www.roi-nj.com/2021/07/27/law/safe-bet-trump-era-opinion-rattled-gaming-industry-but-fears-appear-to-have-been-put-to-rest-recently-lawyers-say/
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